
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
                                                                                                                          

Combined Public Schools Music Festival Choir 2nd Rehearsal                             
Term 3, 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
The first Music Festival Choir Rehearsal will be held on Wednesday 14th August at Greenacre Public School. The 
children will travel by bus at a cost of $11.00. The choir will depart school at 8:30am and return to school at 
approximately 2:00pm. Students need to wear full school uniform and bring their recess and lunch in a small bag 
with their name clearly marked on the outside. 
 
Please return permission and payment slip and place it in the collection box at the front office by Friday 9th August 
2019. 
 
If your child requires an asthma puffer, please make sure they bring it with them on the day. All other medication 
needs to be clearly labelled and kept with your child on the day. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Byrne and Miss M 

      Paul Robinson 
Choir Co-ordinators                                                                                     Rel.  Principal            

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------    
 
I give permission for my child _____________________________ in class ______ to attend the choir rehearsal on 
Wednesday 14th August 2019 at Greenacre Public School.  I understand that transport will be by bus and the cost is 
$11.00. 
My son/daughter requires medication: YES / NO 
 

My child will bring _________________________________________________________ on the day. 
                                                                 (Type of Medication) 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer: ____________________________________     Date: __________________ 

 

Choose your preferred payment option then complete this section and return it to the Money Box. 
 

 If paying by cash or cheque it must be in an envelope clearly labelled with your child’s name and class. 
 

I will pay $11.00 by Friday 9th August 2019 (please tick one box) 
 
 Cash/Cheque 

             Enclosed in an envelope. 
        Online Payment  
        Follow instructions below. 

          
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

CLEMTON PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Pursuing Excellence 

ABN: 55 922 166 723 
 
PRINCIPAL:  Paul Robinson 
                               (Rel. Principal)                                                                                                                                                      Tel:   9718 4483 

 Fax:  9718 8703 
185 Bexley Road, Earlwood  NSW  2206 

EMAIL:         clemtonpk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
WEBSITE:   www.clemtonpk-p.school.nsw.edu.au 

 

 
Music Festival 2nd Choir Rehearsal - Permission and Payment Slip 

  

PAYING ONLINE? Go to http://www.clemtonpk-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/  and click MAKE A 
PAYMENT 
1. Complete each section 
2. Under “Payment Type” please select Creative and Practical Arts 
   In the “Description” box, please type CPSMF 2nd Rehearsal 
3. Complete the Card Details and record the receipt number here_____________________  
4. Return this note to the Money Box. 
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